

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Wednesday 21st December

Dear Parents/Carers

We made it! What a busy and eventful term! Over the last week the children have treated us all to five fabulous shows; the Nativities by EYFS and KS1, and the Christmas Carol concert by all the children in Years 3-6 (KS2). As ever they were brilliant and we would like to thank them and of course the staff for their continued hard work and dedication.

In addition we would like to thank Father Ged for accommodating us in Church and St Antony's RC High School who moved the timings of their School Christmas Mass so we use the Church on the Thursday for the KS1 Nativity. Thank you so much.

Goodbye and Welcome

On Wednesday we say goodbye to Mrs Kaur, one of our Midday Assistants, thank you for all your hard work. We welcome Mr Woodhams, as our new Midday Assistant, to our St Hugh family.

Dinner Money

Dinner money next half term is £64.80, please can you continue to ensure dinner orders are ordered in advance.

Thank you as always for your amazing support this term, we would especially like to thank you for the support shown in our new role.

Finally we would like to wish you all a very holy and happy Christmas. We look forward to seeing you all in the New Year when we return to school on Thursday 5th January.

Yours sincerely

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton